
 

 

   
 

16th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
 
Our Autumn Progress Evenings are scheduled to take place on Wednesday 6th 

December (for KS2 and KS4 pupils) and Thursday 7th December (for KS3 pupils).  
We are continuing to offer a blended approach of both in-person and online sessions 
as following: 
 
3.30 - 4.45: In-person 
5.00 - 6.30: Online  
 
The length of the sessions will be 23 minutes for Primary and 5 minutes for 
Secondary/Primary specialists. Both in-person and online sessions will be the same 
length.  
Bookings will open Monday 20th November at midnight and will be open until 10am on 
Monday 4th December. All bookings will be opened at the same time.  
 

https://therise.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
We will be sending out reminders to everybody to make sure you are able to book 
sessions as soon as they are available. We will also send out a list of confirmed 
meetings by the end of Tuesday 5th December to your account. 
 
As a reminder we have attached the overview document again to help you with 
booking and using the system. As a reminder, the system works best on the newer 
version of Google Chrome and Microsoft Edge, though you can check operation once 
logged in. Apple devices running iOS 14.2 are particularly known to have problems. 
Please check this link to help with access and compatibility issues. 
 
 
Kind regards. 
 
 
Ross Miles 

Assistant Headteacher (Learning, Teaching & Assessment) 

The Rise School 

 

https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/807-video-troubleshooting-camera-and-microphone-access

